
 
 

 
 
 

 

FAQ’s 
 

Q: Do I need to complete an application to receive the CARES Act funding through HEERF?  
A: No, no formal application is needed. The college has determined that all students had 
expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to the Coronavirus in the spring 
semester of 2020.  
 
Q: Is a FAFSA required to determine eligibility?  
A: Yes, a valid FAFSA must have been received by the college by May 22, 2020.  
 
Q: Am I still able to complete a FAFSA now if I previously waived the requirement?  
A: No, the deadline to apply for the FAFSA to be considered for the student portion of the 
HEERF funding was May 22, 2020.  
 
Q: How much money will I be receiving?  
A: Each student received the same amount of funding in the amount of $890.59. 
 
Q: How will I receive the funds?  
A: The funds were disbursed by a paper check that was mailed to the home address that the 
college had on file. 
 


